
Cara Gaskell, Level 6 (3rd yr) Fine Art student. 

Over the summer i was working alongside other students 
running the What’s Happening KSA Campaign, representing the 
student body in direct meetings with Heads of KSA and 
KU.  Working to create equal and respectful partnerships 
between students and staff, elaborating and working to resolve 
issues with the Covid-19 Lockdown. 

I’m passionate about the health and wellbeing of students and 
staff at KSA.  I would like the opportunity to bridge the divide 
between Faculty, Students and SU. Working to ensure the 
safety of everyone at KSA as the pressures of a second 
lockdown and further restrictions loom over the coming 
holidays. As well as this I would like to further resolve the 
issues of historical miscommunications between KSA, Students 
and the SU. 

I have experience working with the Student Union and would 
like to see more of their presence around the KSA campus. 

Focusing on: 

 Communication 

 Transparency 

 Equality 

 BLM Awareness / Accountability 

 KU Cares 

 Inclusivity, LGBTQ+/Disabilities 

 Highlighting and resolving problems at any level 
 Flexibility 

 Speaking in the interest of all KSA students 

 Everyone has a voice that can and will be heard 

 Giving away power to create power 

 Positivity 

 Acceptance 

 Arts and empowerment 

Working ‘with’ not ‘for’. Everyone has a voice. 

 

Diolch for you time, Cara. 


